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Loss of Privileges Warnings

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

There will be many opportunities for your child this year where they will be invited to participate in a 
number of activities, both in and out of school.

This is to inform all parents/carers that attendance to, and participation in these activities is a privilege 
that requires your child to show their Aussie 5’s and be safe, responsible learners who show respect, at 
all times.

If your child does not uphold these school values, they will receive a loss of privilege. If your child 
receives 3 Loss of Privilege notes they will be unable to attend the following event. In addition, as 
many excursions require pre-payment for entry/accommodation etc, there is a possibility that deposits 
and payments will not be able to be refunded due to poor behaviour choices.

Attendance on excursions and at events, is by invitation only. Students need to be displaying their 
“Aussie 5 Values” at all times. If there is an issue with any student’s behaviour, the final decision 
regarding their attendance on any excursion will be subject to a decision from Mrs Mathieson and the 
organising teachers.

Please have a chat with your child about displaying appropriate behaviours at school as we would love 
to see all students accessing all activities including excursions, incursions, out of hours P&C run 
events, academic and sporting representation etc.

Kind Regards, 

Stacy Mathieson


